

FACULTY CONCERT

Save the Date: Wednesday 1 March 2023

Students and staff that are attending the music Cherry Blossom Tour have been fundraising in order to support the hire of music equipment needed while in Japan.

To help with raising these funds you are invited to come along and let the talented staff of the Creative Arts team entertain you with a variety of musical genres and performance styles. Tickets will be on sale soon.

We hope to see many of you at this concert.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles